
Redwood City Señors Softball Club
Minutes for the September 2, 2024 Board of Directors Meeting

The meeting was brought to order at 6:43 p.m.
The meeting was held at the Veterans Memorial Building, Redwood City
Board members present: Dennis Logie, William Picht, Rick Bowlby, Mike Lake, Pete Lewis, Ron 
Okada and Deborah Coyne
Absent: Randy Gavron
Guest: Pete Kutch

AGENDA ITEMS
1. Treasurer’s Report and Minutes Approved

2. Holiday Party - Pete Kutch briefed the board on the first meeting of the Holiday 

committee. The venue is selected and secured. Catering is in discussion with the 
Crowne Plaza. There was discussion about the $65.00 per person cost. The stuffing 
party will be 10/1 or 10/2. They are still in discussion about entertainment, raffle, and 
auction. They are also addressing some of last year’s issues for a smooth transition 
throughout the event.


3. One Pitch - Pete Lewis reported the event went well. As always some people were 
unhappy with team selection.  The committee tries hard to balance the teams, but a lot 
depends on who shows up to play that day. The BBQ went well and we didn’t run out of 
food. We had discussions about some of the rules and protocol for people who are sick. 
Dennis will address the latter in a memo to the club.  Ron and Deb, sort of, volunteered 
to take care of ordering the Championship prizes.


4. Saturday League -  We can start the Saturday league in October if we can find a field.

5. Rain Line- Ron Okada is trying to finalize plans to change the rain line from a landline to 

a mobile line.


The meeting adjourned 8:48 p.m. 
Next meeting 10/2/24
Minutes submitted by Deborah Coyne


